
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham  Kent  ME1 3GE 
: 01634 861434   Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH 

 
Thursday 31st November 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of an exciting opportunity for your child to participate in a trip to the KCC 
Centre in Hardelot near Calais, France, as I am aware not all of you were able to attend the 
information event. The trip is scheduled to take place in early October 2024, and the exact dates will 
be confirmed based on the number of participants. As part of the planning process, we kindly request 
that reservations for a place on the trip be made by the end of this term. In order to secure a place, a 
non-refundable deposit of £50 will be required. If sufficient interest is not registered, then we will be 
unable to proceed with the trip.  

The estimated total cost of the trip will be approximately £450, although this is subject to change 
based on any price increases that may occur next year. Once we have received the updated 
information on prices, the exact cost will be confirmed and communicated to you in due course. 

Participating in this trip offers a unique opportunity for our students to immerse themselves in French 
culture, bond as a year group, and develop their independence in preparation for secondary school. 
We believe that this experience will not only enhance their linguistic and cultural knowledge but will 
also contribute to their personal and social development. 

We understand that this may represent a significant investment for some families, and we are 
committed to providing as much support as possible in the lead-up to the trip. 

We strongly encourage you to seriously consider this fantastic opportunity for your child. Please do 
not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or require further information regarding the trip. 
We are more than willing to provide you with the necessary details to assist you in making an 
informed decision. 

We appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to your participation in this enriching 
experience. Thank you for your ongoing support, and we are excited about the potential for our 
students to benefit from this invaluable educational opportunity. 

Please sign up on the form which will be sent to you by text shortly. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Wyatt-Hughes 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


